



## LEGACY HEALTH OFFICE OF PHILANTHROPY



Dear Friends of Legacy Health,

We have some great news! The Robert D. and Marcia H. Randall Charitable Trust has pledged \$20 million in support of the *Unity Center* for Behavioral Health -an integrated, community-based system of behavioral health care for people facing a mental health crisis.

Thanks to this transformational gift, along with several other generous commitments from private and public supporters – and the recent signing of a Joint Operating Agreement (JOA) by Adventist Health, Kaiser Permanente, Legacy Health and Oregon Health & Science University - the vision of a better, more compassionate and effective way to help those in crisis is about to become a reality.

The total cost for the project is projected to be \$50 million. Legacy Health is contributing \$10 million in real estate. To date, generous donors have contributed \$30 million towards our goal!

So, today Legacy's Office of Philanthropy kicks off a campaign to raise the last \$10 million needed to create the Unity Center for Behavioral Health.

We are truly grateful for the following commitments, which have ignited Legacy's fundraising efforts for this life-changing center:

- \$20 million from The Robert D. and Marcia H. Randall Charitable Trust
- \$2 million from FamilyCare, Inc.
- \$1 million from Jeffrey and Lisa Gordon; Unity Campaign Cabinet members and Jeffrey is a member of the Legacy Health Foundation board of trustees
- \$1 million from an anonymous donor
- \$1 million from the Rood Family
- \$500,000 from Mike and Loren Gordon
- \$150,000 from the Oregon Community Foundation
- \$100,000 from David and Jill Mertens; David is a member of the Good Samaritan Foundation board of trustees
- \$100,000 from the Martha, Robert and John Atherton Foundation
- \$50,000 from Greg and Michele Goodwin, Unity Campaign Cabinet members and Greg is a member of the Randall Children's Hospital Foundation board of trustees
- \$3 million from Multnomah County
- \$500,000 from the City of Portland
- \$250,000 from Clackamas County
- \$200,000 from Washington County

As we move forward with this innovative project, we will keep you, our valued partner, informed. In the meantime, thank you for your commitment to improving the health of our patients and our community.

Best,

Chief Development Officer and Senior Vice President

P.S. To learn more about the *Unity Center for Behavioral Health*, please visit our newly launched website at <u>UnityHealthCenter.org</u>.

ManuezA: Stadley